
Dear CMS Teachers,

 My daughter has attended Central Montessori School since
she turned 1 and they have been nothing short of amazing.
Transitioning your kids to childcare is a scary moment but
CMS made us feel comforted from day 1. The teachers are so
nurturing, which I find to be the #1 quality of the school, and
coupled with their faith-bathed learning and Montessori
concepts, my daughter has really excelled the last 3 years.
She has always been shy, but I truly believe the program has
brought out the best in her and it is great to see how social
she is with the teachers and her friends at school.

 During the pandemic, while we are all a bit panicked about
childcare, CMS quickly pivoted with virtual options and
thoughtful health guidelines which really put my mind at ease
for the safety of my child. I cannot emphasize my appreciation
for what CMS has offered my daughter the last 3 years she
has been enrolled, and I am looking forward to enrolling my
son as soon as he is eligible! 

Sincerely,
Michael Chang


